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Eric opened the meeting at 7:00. Minutes were read 
by Jerry and were corrected to indicate that Dave 
opened the meeting as Eric was late in arriving. Jim 
gave the treasurer’s report. We have $567.20 in the 
bank. Report approved. Eight members were 
present.  

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  Jerry gave a membership review and it was stated that most will be rejoining. The 
Lease Agreement was explained in detail as there was some confusion on how it worked with the 
county. Vern suggested that we might want to change the meeting day to Saturday at 1:00 pm to allow 
those that work the opportunity to attend. It is to be discussed in the couple of indoor meeting months 
before a voting decision. A by-law change would be required and a 51% quorum vote needed to pass.  
We discussed ways to encourage new members and a sample brochure handout to be presented at the 
February meeting. The idea is to place these along with old RC magazines at places of interest. We are 
to have a show and tell of our various projects for February. Next meeting at the Community Building 
on February 10. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  March is the month that we comprise a list of people for club officers. So it might 
be a good idea to check those that you might nominate before that time. 


